
 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

It has been a pleasure welcoming you all to our school’s Nativities and Carol Concerts this week. 
Seeing so many of you and your extended families reminds us of the incredible support and sense of 
community surrounding our school. Thank you for taking the time to join us during this busy festive 
season. 

Christmas is a time for joy, togetherness, and reflection, and we celebrate this through the creativity 
and enthusiasm of our children. They have worked so hard over the past weeks—learning their lines, 
singing their hearts out and performing in front of large audiences. I am very proud of them all. 

I’d also like to take a moment to thank all of the staff who have gone above and beyond to ensure 
the performances ran smoothly. Whether it was organising costumes, perfecting the music, or 
practising scenes for the hundredth time, their commitment ensured that this week was truly 
magical. We look forward to our final performances next week from Pre-school and Reception. You 
are in for a real treat.  

Thank you for your support this term. As always it has been wonderful. You have helped us to raise 
money through Pumpkin Picking, Raffles and Christmas Breakfasts. Thank you for the donations 
through the reverse advent – this will all be donated to the St Helens Foodbank. 

I would like to wish you all a Merry Christmas. I hope you have a restful Christmas and Peaceful 
2025. 

 

Mrs Bennett  

 

Acting Headteacher 

 


